
 

 

…. And a few reminders …. 

 

Swim Shop   
Just a reminder that order forms should be available on Sundays at the no-
tice board, from the club website or from Kirsty & Craig direct. 

Kirsty & Craig Watkins     443 4252 (watkins@fish.co.uk) 

Help needed! 

Please remember that if you know of anyone interested in swimming who 
may like to become part of the club, please encourage them to get in touch 
with Kathy Pitcher on 554 0914 and come along for a trial ...AND … 

 … the Social Committee is always looking for volunteers to help with the fund-raising 
events.  So, if you would like to help or have some good fund-raising ideas, please con-
tact Donald Scott on 0131 339 5432. 

Keeping in Touch 
Notice Board Just a little reminder, again, to keep an eye on the notice 
board on a Sunday — all sorts of interesting things are there — competition 

results, future events, details of courses, volunteer requirements, etc, etc. 

Web-site ..the address of the Club website is Swiminverleith.com.  Please visit it to see 
what’s there.  Graeme Pitcher deals with the site and he updates as and when he is given 
the information .  So any suggestions you have should be passed on to Graeme. 

Email ..also, you may be aware that we are attempting to compile a list of email ad-
dresses to ease communications of both swimming and social events.  So far we have 
about half of your email addresses — to make this most effective we need a much higher 
percentage — so please send your email address to Donald Scott using the reference 
IASC (along with your name) at donald@roofingandbuildingsupply.co.uk. 

______________________________________________________________________________________  

 

 
 

 

 

Welcome Back! 
Well, the Summer holidays are over again for another 
year.  I hope you all had a good time and that every-
one is raring to get back to training!  This is just a 

short welcome back newsletter to bring you up to date with some events from 
earlier in the Summer and to let you know some of what is ahead in the Autumn. 

 
Some of the things to look forward to are: 

 
 Sunday 3rd September - Huntly & Anderson Cups - 4.45 Warm up, 5.15 Start. 

 
Saturday 7th October  - Iain Macfadyen Memorial Gala - at Whitburn - Intermedi-

ate Squad 12 & under. 
 

Saturday 21st October - Bag packing (see below) 
 

Saturday 25th November - Club Championships - Leith Academy. 
 

… and a little further ahead …. 
 

Friday 23rd February 2007- Annual Dance  
 
 
 

 
Bag Packing;  
Proposed Date Saturday 21st October   
 
We have a further opportunity to raise some more funds for the club 

and help keep subscriptions down.  Wm. Morrison Supermarkets at Piersfield 
Terrace have kindly given the club a slot on Saturday 21st October 2006.  Kindly 
advise Donald Scott as soon as possible if you can manage a morning or after-
noon time. 
 
For The Social & Fund Raising Committee, Donald Scott  
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IASC 5K Sponsored Run—Sat 17 June 

For those of you who took part in the above event, I hope you have all recov-
ered.  Donald has now done the sums and has reported that the overall (net) 
profit from the 5k Sponsored Run was £550.00!  He is more than pleased with 

this …. So well done everyone! 

 

Thank You 

Hello All, 

This is to express my grateful thanks for the Gift Vouchers which you pre-
sented me with at our last session in June.  To say that I was overwhelmed 

would be a massive understatement of my feelings when I realised the magnitude of the 
gift. 

I have used them to purchase something I have always wanted - a pocket watch.  I shall 
have it with me on the 3rd of September when I come to Leith for the Huntley and Ander-
son Cups. 

Margo would like me to say "Thank You" on her behalf for the Big Bouquet of flowers. 

Once more Thank You all.  Best wishes to all swimmers, Coaches, Technical Officials, 
Helpers and Parents. 

Peter and Margo Allan 

 

Update on Glenogle Swim Centre  
(Copy from last newsletter - no update at present) 

As some of you are aware, Glenogle is due to close for refurbishment but as yet we don't 
have a definite date. The latest information from Wendy Avinou, the manager, is that she 
does not envisage the Centre closing before mid October '06. 

I will keep you informed whenever I get new information. 

Fiona Anderson 

 
 
 

 

 

Return of Internal Cups 
The time has come again to call in the Internal Cups which were 
swum for last year in order that I may have them engraved with the 
names of the 2006 winners.  A list of the current holders of these 

trophies is shown below: 

Macfadyen Trophies - Jamie Wood & Abbie Lloyd 

Huntley Cups - Alexandra Anderson 

Lee Trophies - Ryan Scott & Lana Borwick 

400 Trophies - Jamie Wood & Lana Borwick 

McMillan Cups - Jamie Wood & Karen Bennett 

Knight Trophies - Emma McGachie 

Peter Allan Cup - Glenn Edington 

Fraser Cup - Kyle Edington 

McLeod Shield - Stuart Moncrieff 

Junior Ladies Trophy - Lana Borwick 

Men’s Lifesaving Trophy - Jamie Wood 

Taylor Trophy for Lifesaving - Fiona Bennett 

Could you please make these trophies available for me on Sunday 3rd September 
when I will be at Leith for the Huntley and Anderson Cups. 

Peter Allan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


